
Legislative Fiscal Office  Emergency Board – May 2024 

SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 
 

Item 39: Water Resources Department 
National Dam Safety Program 

 

To:  Emergency Board 
From:  Human Services Subcommittee 
Carrier: Representative Owens 

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends approving, retroactively, the submission 

of a federal grant application to the Federal Emergency Management Agency in the 

amount of $369,674 to fund statewide dam safety activities. 

 

The FEMA National Dam Safety Program provides financial assistance to states to 

strengthen their existing dam safety programs. This grant opportunity is for supplemental 

funding above the standard annual awards and is made possible by the Infrastructure 

Investment and Jobs Act. There is no requirement for matching state funds, and no 

additional position authority is needed to execute the grant. 

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


